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 Our Friends group received a $2,000 matching grant from the Siletz Tribal Charitable 
Contribution Fund for the 2025 Summer Reading Program.  The funds will be used 
for SRP book giveaways, incentives and programs/events.  

 Additionally, we received a $3,487 Ready to Read grant from the State Library of 
Oregon.  This grant will be used for early literacy activities for children 0-6 years old 
and Summer Reading programs. 

 Regularly scheduled Baby & Me and Preschool storytimes resumed in January, and 
attendance numbers have been high. 
 

 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, City Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: January 28, 2025 
 


